
                                        

 

Friday 24th March 2017 

 The content of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information to both our school and Little Lizards’ parents. 

 

A reminder that we break up for the Easter Holidays at 

1pm next Friday 31st March & Little Lizards closes at 3pm 

 
Red Nose Day 

Thank you to everyone who wore red for the day today. We are pleased to have raised £84.67 to 

send to Comic Relief. 
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Parents Evenings 

A reminder that our parent consultation evenings continue next week. 

Class 1 – Tuesday 28th & Wednesday 29th March 

Class 2 – Monday 27th & Tuesday 28th March 

Class 3 – Wednesday 28th March 

Class 4 – Monday 28th & Tuesday 29th March 

Please sign the list on Mrs Jones’ office door to see your child’s class teacher.  

 

Cross Country  

Well done to everyone who ran the race at Helston School on 

Tuesday afternoon. Especially to all of our younger children who 

ran brilliantly. We are proud of you all. That was the last league 

race of the season and the medal ceremony will take place at 

Mullion School on Tuesday 2nd May – please note the new date! 

 

 

Year 4 Family Maths 

Miss Wells wishes to thank all of the parents who have attended the Family Maths sessions with their 

children. Everyone had a thoroughly enjoyable “end of maths sessions” trip yesterday. Well done 

everybody! 

 

Goodbye Suzanne 

We have said a temporary goodbye to Senior Nursery Nurse Suzanne 

Willey today as she leaves in preparation for the birth of her baby next 

month. We welcome Veronica Holden who will be replacing Suzanne until 

early next year when we expect her to return. We send our very best 

wishes to Suzanne and her husband Adrian and look forward to meeting 

their new arrival.  

 



                                        

Year 2 Pottery Club – New names added to the groups! 

Tuesday afternoon sessions will run as follows: 

Group 1 – Amber, Hettie, Ryan W and Leo – 21st & 28th March 

Group 2 – Evan, Bella, Millie B, Eva and Daniel – 18th & 25th April 

Group 3 – Ellie, Jessica, Hector – 2nd & 9th May 

Apologies if there appears to be such a gap in the groups but the Easter 

holiday is in the middle! 

 

Easter Fair – 23rd March  

Thank you to Demelza Vincent and her team of helpers 

from the School Association for another successful 

Easter Fair yesterday. The winners of the children’s 

drawing competition will be announced next week – well 

done to everyone who entered.  

 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 School Camp 

Your child should have brought home a letter from Mrs Tattersall with the 

amount still ow ing for school camp. We would be grateful if your account could 

be settled as soon as possible. 

 

Little Lizards’ Toddler Group 

A reminder that Toddler Group takes place in Little Lizards on a 

Wednesday morning from 9.30am during term time. Please look out for 

notices of special events or when Health Care visitors may be attending 

sessions. Wednesday 29th March will be the last session prior to the Easter 

holiday. Toddler Group will begin again on Wednesday 19th April. 

 

Little Lizards 

Please could all children who go to Little Lizards make sure they have a spare set of clothes with 

them for each session. The children can get wet or just need to get changed after messy play so it is 

a good idea for them to have a change of clothes handy. Also if you have any boy’s trousers age 2-4 

that you are willing to give to Little Lizards, staff would be very grateful. 

 

Please click on the link below which gives parents information in relation to the proposed 30 hours 

free child care funding from September 2017  

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-

296297677 

 

Staff in Little Lizards have been advised to inform parents that electric socket covers are no longer 

necessary in the home or workplace. A British safety standard going back to 1947 means that the top 

hole of the electric socket already contains a shutter inside and only by inserting a plug can the 

shutter be opened. There have been no reported cases of a child being harmed by an electric socket 

and the plastic socket covers are now deemed to be unnecessary.  

 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677


                                        

A reminder that there is no after school club next Friday 31st March  

The EYFS session finishes at 3pm 
 

 

Good Friday- Children’s Workshop 

Our friends from Open the Book have organised a Children’s Easter Workshop on 

Good Friday 14th April from 12noon -3pm. The afternoon will explore Easter through 

games, activities and stories. There will also be an Easter egg hunt! A light lunch will 

be provided, however booking is essential. Please call Joy on 01326 290280 for more 

information. 

 

Plymouth Half Marathon 

Demelza Vincent, Jenna Legge, Claire Dark and Suzanne Peate are running the Plymouth Half 

Marathon on Sunday 23rd April and we are delighted to announce that they are running on behalf of 

our school. If you would like to sponsor them 

we have a form in the office or please see the 

girls direct. All of the money raised will go 

towards our plans to have an all-purpose track 

on our school field which we will use for 

running and cycling.  

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

Thank you to everyone who has put their Sainsbury’s vouchers in our 

collection boxes. There is a box on the table outside Mrs Jones’ office, 

in Little Lizards and at The Lizard Post Office. We hope to collect as 

many vouchers as we can to get new sports and cookery equipment for 

the children.  Many thanks to Demelza Vincent who has counted the 

vouchers we have received so far; they total 1248.  

 

 

Our Academic Achievements… 

This week we are congratulating……….. 
Class 1 – Miss Beirne: Well done to Isabelle for writing a super story without 

any help. You have a wonderful attitude! 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane and Mrs Green: Congratulations to Bella who has produced 

a superb volume of writing this week. 

Class 3 – Miss Wells: Well done to Rosenwyn for her consistent good work.  

Class 4 – Mr Griffin: Well done to Riley and Connor for their arithmetic and writing respectively.  

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change.  This list is updated each week. 

Monday 27th March – Year 6 parents’ meeting at Mullion Comprehensive School - 7pm 

Friday 31st March – Break up for Easter Holiday @1pm 

Good Friday Children’s Easter Workshop, please call Joy on 01326 290280 

Tuesday 18th April – Return to school 

Tuesday 2nd May – Cross Country Medal Ceremony at Mullion School from 4pm 



                                        

Monday 8th May to Friday 12th May – SATs week 

Monday 12th, Tuesday 13th & Wednesday 14th May – School Camp at Porthpean for Year 5 & 6  

Thursday 25th May – Break up for half term 3.15pm 

Friday 26th May – INSET training day 

Monday 5th June – Return to school 

Wednesday 14th June –  year 6 children to Mullion School during the morning 

 Cluster sports afternoon at Mullion Comprehensive years 3-6 

Thursday 15th June – New intake evening (year 6), at Mullion school time TBC 

Saturday 24th June – Norman Nicholls Football Tournament, more information to follow.  

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Production, 2pm and 7pm 

Wednesday 19th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm 

Wednesday 26th July – Break up for the Summer Holiday @1pm  

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information – 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  


